
2018 COM: CORRESPONDANCE WITH NCPCs Doc. No. COC-310/2018 
22 octubre 2018 (11:23) 

Original language: English/Spanish 

CORRESPONDANCE WITH COOPERATING NON-CONTRACTING PARTIES,  
ENTITIES OR FISHING ENTITIES AND THIRD COUNTRIES 

Of the five letters sent to non-Contracting, non-Cooperating Parties, only Cambodia replied with the 
following email message on 8 June 2018: Thank you very much for informing us about this good news. We 
would like to inform you that the Fisheries Administration and the Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and 
Fisheries (MAFF) will continuously do our best to combat all IUU Fishing activities. 

Annex 1 presents the Secretariat’s letters to the following countries sent after the 25th Regular meeting of 
the Commission: 

- 1. Cambodia (identification lift)
- 2. Dominica (letter of identification)
- 3. Gibraltar (request for additional information on fishing activities)
- 4. St. Kitts & Neves (request for further cooperation)
- 5. St. Lucia (request for further cooperation).

The letters from Bolivia and from Costa Rica requesting the renewal of their status of Cooperating Non-
Contracting Party, Entity or Fishing Entity are presented as Annex 2. 
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